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• Free Mental Health Fair providing community resources 

• Free family oriented activities 

• May 4th from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm at the Neville Public Museum 

 

Come join us for a day of fun, complete with children’s activities, presentations and information from 

different community providers! In honor of Mental Health Awareness Month the Brown County Coalition 

for Suicide Prevention is hosting a FREE Mental Health Fair on May 4th, from 10-2 at the Neville Public 

Museum. The Mental Health Fair will have information about mental health resources available within 

our community. There will also be food trucks on-site. This is a free event that is open to the public, so 

please, come join us to celebrate Mental Health Awareness Month!  

 

The Brown County Coalition for Suicide Prevention was formed in 2006 to address the alarming number 

of deaths by suicide in our community. The Coalition is comprised of survivors, professionals and 

advocates within the community and has grown to over 60 members. The goal of the Coalition for 

Suicide Prevention is provide education about the warning signs of suicide to be able to work toward the 

prevention of all deaths by suicide.  
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